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Dear Head Teacher

Design a Christmas Card Competition
Children with Tumours (CWT) is a small charity that was established last year – with two aims:  to raise money to fund research into Neurofibromatosis (Nf) and to run activity camps for children with the genetic disorder.  But CWT is different from all other charities.  Why?  Because it is a ‘virtual’ charity; there is no office – and there are no overheads!  

All contact is through Facebook, Twitter and other social networking sites, thus ensuring that most of all money raised goes directly towards camps and research. 

CWT is celebrating the launch of its first Summer Camp for 30-40 children between the ages of 10 and 17.  It is taking place at the PGL Centre, Hindhead, Surrey, and the idea is to give the children a wonderful time, trying many challenging activities, in a safe and secure environment.  This will help build confidence and self-esteem as well as encouraging friendships amongst their peer groups.

We have decided to celebrate this milestone with another launch: our Design a Christmas Card Competition!!  

This is open to pupils of all Primary schools throughout the UK - and the winners will see their designs in print!  Each child, whose drawing is chosen, will be given six packs of Christmas cards – containing only their design – though packs bought on the website will contain all six.

We suggest that each school holds their own, internal, competition and submits only the winner – or winners – to CWT.  The drawing can then be sent to CWT by email – or in the post – for judging.

I know there is a long time to go before Christmas 2013 – but, by launching the competition now, we hope each school will be able to allocate time for the children to take part.  There is no age limit, so everyone can have a go.

To register interest in the competition, and receive further details regarding the format in which Christmas cards should be presented for judging, please email: takepart@childrenwithtumours.org
For further information about CWT, please go to www.childrenwithtumours.org and take a look at our website.

With kind regards

Roberta Tweedy

